
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 12:43 PM 
'Robert Baumann ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10282-2021 

Subject: RE: Power should not be a profit seeking adventure. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 
20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Bobobaumann=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <Bobobaumann=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Robert Baumann 

Sent: Monday, September 6, 202112:24 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Power should not be a profit seeking adventure. 

Dear Commissioner 

In the present situation many homes and families are hanging on by a thread. this will only be 
exacerbated by the rising cost of electricity. Many of the families in florida are surviving on a 
Fixed income and will not be able to maintain payments given the recent inflation and COL 
with little additional income opportunities. Increasing power bills to ensure return on 
investments is robbing the poor to pay the rich on this occasion. 

Thank you, 

Robert Baumann 
4316 NW 19th Ave 
Gainesville FL, 32605-3477 
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